Shawn Nickel
ﬁ

From: JACK D KLURE, MELINDA KLURE <jandmklure@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 10:17 AM

To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: Willowbrook Development

Mr Nickel

I live on the corner of Purple Sage and Blessinger. | am writing in opposition to the proposed Willowbrook Development.
The existing road system is inadequate for the present demands based on traffic volume and the speed at which vehicles
pass through the neighborhood. Adding the enormous increase due to the proposed development would make a bad
situation only worse. | realize they plan adequate infrastructure within the development. It is the surrounding road
system that is inadequate and will be a huge expense to community as a whole to remedy.

This area has not matured and developed to the point where this addition makes sense. It will be a hazard to existing
residents and a major financial burden to the city of Star playing catch up in order to provide supporting infrastructure
and services

Jack Klure -

6984 Purple Sage Road

Star, |daho
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